Jesse Retan

Rolling back variances for PCB limits is a horrible idea. I am an avid river enthusiast that is on the
river fly fishing, hiking or biking and floating easily 200 days of the year. The river has flourished
with increases of regulations over the past 10 years. It is an incredible urban gem that boasts
wildlife, native red band trout, moose, deer, coyotes, beavers, a plethora of bird life and great
hatches of insects. Allowing variances and higher PCB levels only hurts the aquatic life and
furthermore the community that recreates on the Spokane. Please, please, please do not allow this
variance.



